
 

 

 

Since our recommendation in November 2023 in favor of Swiss 

securitized real estate, our expectations of declining inflation 

and the SNB's change in monetary policy, which were 

expected to boost the appeal of funds and listed companies, 

the trend has clearly been positive. The very attractive yields, 

risk premiums and agios available at the time effectively led 

investors to rediscover these investments at the end of 2023 

and in 2024. The +10% rebound of the SWIIT index in the last two 

months of 2023 was followed by an additional +6% gain to 

date. Listed real estate companies had been slower to benefit 

from the return of investors between November and 

December (+5%), but then enjoyed a +10.9% advance,  

finally also bringing their total performance over almost twelve 

months to +16%. Today, the real estate market can count on a 

normalizing monetary policy which, in our view, should lead to 

two further key rate cuts of -0.25% before the end of the year. 

On the long end of the yield curve, inflation may not have 

bottomed out at +1%, but 10-year Swiss government yields 

have already reacted by declining from 1.6% to just 0.35%, 

which seems to us to be close to the nadir of the current cycle. 

Against this backdrop, the average yield of Swiss real estate 

funds remains above 2.8%, while that of real estate companies 

is above 3.6%. Assuming a key interest-rate target of 0.75% and 

a flattening of the yield curve at this level, the yield differential 

in favor of real estate investments is being rebuilt quite 

significantly, to the point of representing around 200 bps on 

year-end short rates and 300 bps for listed companies.  

With agios just shy of their ten-year averages, Swiss securitized 

real estate investments should remain on an upward trend. 
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SWISS SECURITIZED REAL ESTATE REMAINS VERY ATTRACTIVE 

Attractive yields, risk premiums and agios  


